
 
ATTENTION UPPER TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS 

 
CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR’S DAY 

HOLIDAY HOURS 
 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE 
 

Per Executive Order of President Trump, 
Township Offices will be closed Monday, December 24, 2018. 

 
 In observance of the Christmas Holiday, 

The Township Offices will be closed Tuesday, December 25, 2018.  The 
offices will reopen at 8:30 AM on Wednesday, December 26, 2018. 

 
In observance of the New Year’s Day Holiday, 

Township Offices will close at 1:00 PM on Monday, December 31, 2018 and 
will be closed on Tuesday, January 1, 2019.  The offices will reopen at  

8:30 AM on Wednesday, January 2, 2019. 
  

If your Trash and Recycling collection day falls on the Monday 
dates above, your Trash and Recycling will be collected as usual. 

If your Trash and Recycling collection day falls on the 
Tuesday Holidays above, your Trash and Recycling will be 

collected the Next Day (Wednesday). 
 
 

BEST WISHES FOR A SAFE AND HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON 
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